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25th May 2022 

Dear Parents  

 Platinum Jubilee Celebrations  

We have been very busy this week learning and celebrating the Platinum Jubilee 

of our Queen – Queen Elizabeth II. 

The children have already created a whole school display, drawn portraits of the 

queen throughout her reign, made bunting, painted memory stones, iced biscuits, 

created a new flower garden and still the learning continues. 

On Friday 27th May – The children are 

invited to wear red, white and blue clothes 

instead of their uniform on this day. 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to a lovely end to a wonderful week where the learning 

in all year groups was led by a common theme of joy and celebration. 

We thank you for your continued support. 

Sarah Griffin 

 

 


